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Welcome!  From week to week, we try to write a few short 
words to communicate that we are thankful to be your faith 
community.  Belonging to a church family is a gift and we hope 
you truly feel a sense of belonging.  It all distills down to love.  
We are called to love God with our all our beings and then, with 
His love flowing in, turn toward others and share the love.  May 
you know God’s love.  And hear this clearly...God loves you!  
We love you in God’s love.  Happy Sabbath.

Welcome

Worship 9:30am



WHAT TO EXPECT THIS WEEK

www.facebook.com/beavertonadventist

Podcast@ iTunes, Google Play, iHeart Search: Beaverton Adventist

www.beavertonsda.com

Sa TODAY
9:30 am Worship Service 

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
8:04 pm Sabbath Ends

S APR   21

M APR   22

T APR   23
9:00 am Community Services

W APR   24
6:30 am Prayer Meeting
6:45 pm Women's Ministry Bible Study
7:00 pm Estudio Bíblico en Español

Th APR   25
7:00 pm Adult Bible Study

F APR   26
8:12 pm Sabbath Begins

Sa APR   27
9:30 am Worship Service

11:00 am Sabbath Small Groups
8:13 pm Sabbath Ends

Looking for an easy way to download the church 
app and stay in the know? Just scan this qr code  
with your smart phone and follow the instructions 
for iPhone or Android.



1.	 VET Proposal and Ministries Roster 1st Reading You can now find the 
1st draft of the 2024 1st Quarter Ministries Roster in the church app under 
Ministry and Service or get a printed copy at the Info Desk. Please take 
a moment to review this roster for accuracy. If you have a correction or 
concern you wish to bring to VET, please reach out to the church office at 
office@beavertonsda.com before the second reading on April 27.

2.	 Church Library Accepting Puzzles, Games, and Audio Book Donations! 
Doing some Spring cleaning? Want to find a new home for those puzzles, 
games, or Audio Books you've had for years? For the month of April, the 
church library has a wish list and are accepting donations for: 1. Youth and 
Adult Puzzles 2. Games for the whole family 3. Audio Books for those long 
road trips this summer! Our goal is to have puzzles and games available to 
check out late April/early May. If you have any questions, please contact Liz 
Saufley at: library@beavertonsda.com

3.	 Prayer Gathering Spring Series, April 24!  We just concluded our 8-week 
Winter series of early morning Wednesday prayer gatherings.  It was a very 
meaningful experience for all those who were able to join.  We averaged 
over 30 people!  The time has consistently started at 6:30a and ended at 
7a.  Come join us for the 7-week Spring series beginning on Wednesday, 
April 24. 

4.	 Volunteers Needed We need your help! If you have ever been blessed by 
our Family Ministries at Beaverton Church, please consider volunteering. 
We are confident we can find a task that fits your gifts and schedule. 
Some of the areas we need help currently include: Beginner Teachers and 
Pianists, Kindergarten Teacher and Assistants, Sewers for numerous prop 
animals and costumes that need mending, Dusting of fake plants, window 
sills and blinds.  Contact Heidi at childrensministries@beavertonsda.com.Contact Heidi at childrensministries@beavertonsda.com.

5.	5.	 Family Needing Transportation Family Needing Transportation An Adventist mother from Collegedale, An Adventist mother from Collegedale, 
TN is in town to care for her son who is recovering from a significant TN is in town to care for her son who is recovering from a significant 
accident. They are in need of occasional transportation (from the Sylvan accident. They are in need of occasional transportation (from the Sylvan 
area) to physical therapy appointments. If you are able to help thus family, area) to physical therapy appointments. If you are able to help thus family, 
please talk to Pastor Jack for more information.please talk to Pastor Jack for more information.

6.	 Abba’s Child Grief Camps at Big Lake Youth Camp: Death in the 
immediate family can be devastating for a child. Abba’s Child Grief Camps 
provide much needed support to grieving children with trained counselors 
and fun camp activities. If you know a child who has experienced the 
recent loss of a parent or sibling, please visit www.abbaschild.org for more 
information. Big Lake is hosting two special Abba’s Child Grief Camps this 
summer: Abba’s Child Junior (ages 9-12) June 30 – July 5, and Abba’s 
Child Teen (ages 13-16) August 4 - 9. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS



ANNOUNCEMENTS (CONT.)
7.	 Oregon Adventist Men's Chorus Concert You are invited to enjoy 

"Songs of Hope and Joy" at the Oregon Adventist Men's Chorus concert 
on Sabbath, May 18 at the Sunnyside Seventh-Day Adventist Church.  
There will be two identical concerts at 3:30 and 7:00 PM.  Free tickets are 
required, and available at OAMCMinistry.org/tickets, or call (503) 454-6476.  
Register early, as seating is limited!  Sunnyside SDA Church is at 10501 SE 
Market St. in Portland.

8.	 Estudio Bíblico en Español/Spanish Bible Study Estan cordialmente 
invitados los dias Miercoles a las 7pm, en el columbian room, al culto de 
oración y estudios biblicos en español. 
You are cordially invited on Wednesdays at 7pm, in the Columbian Room, 
to a prayer service and Bible studies in Spanish.

9.	 Enroll at TVA  Join the TVA family. There are 2024-2025 openings available 
in Preschool - 11th Grade so enroll now! Christ-centered education, Hands 
-on learning, Small class sizes, Caring teachers and staff, STEM curriculum. 
For more information, call the school office at 503-649-5518 or email at 
tva@tualatinvalleyacademy.org.

10.	Transfer your Membership to Beaverton Has Beaverton SDA Church 
become your new church home? Let us help you get your church 
membership transferred into our congregation! Email the office at office@
beavertonsda.com to notify us that you would like to start the membership 
transfer process. Our clerk will reach out to get things started. 

11.	Sponsor a Floral Arrangement Arrangements can be sponsored for 
1st and 3rd Sabbaths each month. Contact Sandra via the app, email at 
sandraduke@gmail.com, or phone at 971-269-6940.

12.	Beaverton Adventist Church App UPDATES- If it seems that you are 
no longer receiving notifications from the church app, go to the icon with 
your initials (upper right) and select Notifications and check that the desired 
notification categories are enabled. In particular, the General category 
should be enabled, others are optional. 

13.	Happy April Birthdays! A list of April birthdays is available at the Welcome 
Desk. If you notice a birthday missing, please email the church office at 
office@beavertonsda.com



PRAISES & REQUESTS 
	■ Mark Zyhylij requests prayer as he is filled with grief over the death of his 

stepmother.   May he find peace and strength during this difficult time.  Mark 
is also filled with concern and sadness over the possible closure of his 
previous home church in La Pine, OR.   May he find renewed blessings as 
he worships here in Beaverton.  (4/12) 

	■ David Brown requests prayer for his brother, Donald as he recovers from 
two operations.  He lives alone in the Los Angeles area.  Pray for healing 
and renewed strength.  May he be blessed by the support he needs at this 
time.  Pray for David and all the family to have peace and courage as he 
recovers.  (4/12) 

	■ Update from Joanne Marks on her friend, Margaret Kirk.  "Praise! My friend 
sends BIG THANKS for your prayers. Margaret had preliminary spinal 
treatment yesterday (numbing) & said it worked!!! No pain! She is so relieved 
& happy! Now she can have the surgery & will be asking for our prayers 
again. She feels hopeful after being in pain for 9 months. Praise God ".  (4/12) 

	■ Our dear sister, Judy Veach, was in the hospital for a couple of days 
due to some heart issues. She is now home on a monitor and may need 
a pacemaker in the near future. Pray for her healing and wisdom for her 
ongoing care.  (4/10)

	■ Praises to God for answers to prayers for Milt Villegas and Rodney Dick.  
They were able to return home safely and continue to recovery from their 
mission adventure.  Continue to pray for full recovery and healing.  (4/10)

	■ Anelda Derhali requests prayer. After a sudden loss of vision and acute care, 
she has some improvement of vision in her left eye (lower half of visual 
field). May God bless with guidance, peace and healing as ongoing tests are 
considered.  (4/10)

	■ Update on Charlotte Miles. She continues recovery at home but remains 
quite weak. Please continue to pray for ongoing healing and renewed 
strength.   (4/10) 

	■ Sarah Lausevic is home recovering from brain surgery to remove a benign 
tumor.  As Sarah continues this crucial phase of healing, let us continue to 
uplift her in prayer, sending wishes for strength, comfort, and a swift return 
to health.   (4/4) 

	■ Pray for those affected by the wars in Russia and Ukraine and those in Israel 
and Palestine.  Pray for an end to the evil we are seeing in our world.  May 
Jesus come quickly.

	■ Prayer requests will remain on the list for three weeks unless an update is 
provided. An update or a request to remain on the list is needed past those 
3 weeks. Thank you.



PRAISES & REQUESTS 

PRAYER ALERTS
If you would like to receive Prayer Alerts you can join via two methods at 
this time:
App Option (Best) - Inside the Beaverton Adventist Church app locate the 
’Settings’ menu by touching the 3 horizontal lines on the upper left of your 
screen, choose ’Notifications’ and then toggle to green the ‘Prayer Alert’ 
option.  
Email Option - Send an e-mail to prayergroup+subscribe@beavertonsda.
com and follow the instructions in the confirmation e-mail. 



Snapshot of church finances as of April 17, 2024
APR 2024 MAR 2023 YTD(MAR)

Budgeted $29,898 $29,898 $89,694
Received $18,563 $27,304 $66,424
Needed/Surplus $11,335 $2,594 $23,270
NOTE: Tithe money does not fund the $29,898 needed each month 

to operate the local church and its ministries. 
Offering Focus This Week: Local Church Budget
Offering Focus Next Week: Oregon Conference Youth Support
Called to Grow: $1,316,363 donated

FINANCES

PHASE 2
DEBT REDUCTION

CALLED TO GROW
GROWING TO SERVE

Interest Charged Interest Saved*
* In comparison to the scheduled life of the loan

Original Loan: $575,000 Principal BalancePrincipal Paid

$34,386 $206,212

$
  129,452 $

  445,548

Deacon On Duty: Paul Rasmussen				          
Cliff Hickethier 

Pastoral Assistants On Duty: Bret McKay
Dean Macri	
Kellsie Kriegelstein

AdventistGiving.org (Beaverton Adventist Church)




